
STATEMENT OF REASONS FOR PROPOSING 

THE BOROUGH OF BROXBOURNE (RIVERSMEAD, HODDESDON) (RESTRICTION OF 
WAITING) ORDER 2024 

Broxbourne Borough Council is proposing to introduce waiting restrictions in a part of 
Hoddesdon. 

The proposals comprise of –  

 ‘No waiting at any time’ restrictions on Riversmead, Hoddesdon. 

The proposals aim to extend the existing no waiting restrictions to keep the road clear where it 
narrows to facilitate passage on the road for emergency service vehicles. 

Having considered the duty imposed under Section 122 Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 the 
Council considers that it is necessary and expedient to make an Order in the interests of 
facilitating the passage on the road. 

The proposal has been agreed by Members of Broxbourne Borough Council and has been 
subject to consultation with Hertfordshire County Council. The local Police, Ambulance, Fire & 
Rescue Services and local residents/ businesses are also being consulted. 

 
 

 


